Mlinh.thai (Mon, 6 Nov at 12:14 PM)

to:pdc@pdc.wa.gov

November 6, 2017 Public Disclosure Commission 711 Capitol Way, #206 P.O. Box 40908 Olympia, WA 98504-0908

Mr. Blackhorn,

Thank you very much for the extension time for me to work with Jennifer (pdc) to clarify the reporting on my campaigns 2013 and 2017. I, hereby, ask for all complaints in this matter be dismissed.

2017 - Expenditures for yard signs and others. 08/09/2017 - After consulting with Jennifer from pdc, per her recommendation, i recorded the in-kind loan for signages in the amount of \$871.23. and paid the loan back on 09/05/2017. Per Jennifer's recommendation today, i updated the description of the in-kind loan to include the # of yard signs and bumper stickers purchased and the name of the printing shop, so that the public could identify the loan was for the purpose of signage purchase.

2013 - Loans - Per Jennifer's recommendation, i have sent a memo to pdc staff requesting a full forgiveness to the outstanding loan \$2500.00 i have given to the campaign. This should close out the campaign with a positive balance to carry forward.

I thank you once again for your work to reassure the accurate information being presented to the public. I am grateful for pdc staff assistance.

## With gratitude,

My-Linh Thai Re-Elect My-Linh Thai for Bellevue School Board

"You are what you repeatedly do. Excellence is not an event - it is a habit."

- Aristotle